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To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chief Education Supervisors, SGOD and CID
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors

From: V. GAZO,PhD,CESO V
Qchools Division Superintendet}@,
Date: February 3, 2023
Subject: WEBINAR ON NAVIGATING KEY ISSUES ON TECHNOLOGY AND

EDUCATION IN SOUTHEAST ASIA

1. This Office through the Human Resource Development Section , hereby
informs the field on a webinar organized by SEAMEO INNOTECH entitled “Navigating
Key Issues on Technology and Education in Southeast Asia”. This activity is being done to
gather input for the development of the thematic background paper assigned to the Department of
Education for the Southeast Asian version of UNESCO's Global Education Monitoring (GEM)
report 2023.

2. All ICT Coordinators inschools are required to join the webinar on
February 6, 2023 ( Monday ), 10 o’clock in the moming using the link below:
Platform Link
Facebook https://fb.me/e/200uSYwoD
Youtube https://youtu.be/nldBNVen9vo
3. Should there be queries contact Woodrow Wilson B. Merida, Senior

Education Program Specialist, Human Resource Development at 09664752094,
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